From: Marc John Randazza <mjr@randazza.com>
Subject: Re: Our meet and confer
Date: June 3, 2011 8:38:22 AM EDT
To: richard@borzouyelaw.com

Richard,

Sorry to hear that you are withdrawing. It seemed that you might be a moderating influence and a voice of reason in this case. | presume that Mr. Rakofsky will be
proceeding pro se, which is never a good thing or that he'll be bringing in substitute counsel, which in this case could only be worse. My reasoning being that despite
this case being a foolish undertaking, it seems that your participation in it was motivated by friendship. Thus, while some might call affixing your signature to that
complaint to be a blunder; a blunder in support of a friend is, in many ways, an expression of good character on your part. Anyone who would come into this thing for
any other motivation would have to be so terribly misguided and foolish that it would be worse than a pro se litigant.
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